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SB 803 should be tabled and not considered for any further legislative actions due to 

facts at hand; 1. There exists no current stable infrastructure too offset such a drastic 

action in concerns of the type of energy being consumed currently. 2. The time table 

being presented for this legislative action is not significantly supported with evidence 

that the population of the state would not suffer great financial and physical burdens 

from this legislative action. 


